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STATEMENT REGARDING THE NORWEGIAN CONTINUED ISSUING OF PET PASSPORTS IN ACCORDANCE WITH 

2003/803 

 
As a consequence of the delayed implementation of 576/2013 and 577/2013, Norway was compelled to 
issue pet passports that were produced in accordance with 2003/803 in the period from 29. December 
2014 until 1. June 2016. 

This document is issued as a general information about this adapted solution and to verify that any 
Norwegian animal travelling within the EU/EEC with passports issued after 29th of December 2014 but 
before 1st June 2016, have a legal right to do so. 

From 1st June 2016 the new passports modelled in accordance with Regulation (EU) No 576/2013 have 
been issued.  
 
We hope all possible courtesy will be given to any Norwegians travelling abroad with their pets with 
passports issued within this period. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Ole-Herman Tronerud 
Chief Veterinary Officer 

 

To whom it may concern Your ref:   Pet travelling with this document  

Our ref:    2024/69107  

Date:  25.03.2024  

Org.no: 985 399 077  
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